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May 2012 Newsletter 
Next Meeting – May 3, 2012 at Famularo’s Catering  @ 7:30 pm 

 From the General Meeting 
The remaining pre-season work/inspection/driver training schedule is shown below. All driver training cars 
need to be inspected before going on the track – contact Carl Garrett at cgarrett613@verizon.net.  

Day Date Activity Time 

Sat April 28 Driver training, Track time (AM, PM) 9am to 2pm 
Sat April 28 Car Inspections 9am to 1pm 
Sun April 29 Driver training, Track time (AM, PM) 10am to 3pm 
Sun April 29 Car Inspections 10am to 1pm 
Sat May 5 Driver training, Track time (AM, PM) 9am to 2pm 
Sat May 5 Car Inspections 9am to 1pm 
Sun May 6 Driver training, Track time (AM, PM) 10am to 3pm 
Sun May 6 Car Inspections 10am to 1pm 

From the Board Meeting 
 There are a number of pre-season jobs that need to be completed before the start of the season, including 
board replacement on the bleachers, painting the tower, and other grounds prep. 
 We would like to thank all the participants in our Try-A-Quarter midget day, those members who came 
out to help and especially those members who donated cars for the drivers to use. 
 Ken Fetherman has 3 beginner cars for “rent” for the 2012 season. 
 Opening Day is May 12. Our Tag Day events at 
the Wal-Marts in East Stroudsburg and Mt. Pocono 
are June 2, June 30, and August 11. 

Some of the Spring 2012 
Driving Experience participants. 
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